3/18/2019 City of Los Angeles Mail - project

Taylor Bazley <taylor.bazley@lacity.org>

" 1 message

- = > Tue, Feb 13, 2018 at 12:27 PM
To: taylor.bazley@lacity.org

Hey Taylor--
Back on this...Do you know who the landscape firms were that gave bids on the project last time?
~doesn't know. I'm kind of assuming you don't either, in which case, can you put me in touch

with = 7 ? |1 did get the name of Jane's person (the designer). Not sure if that was the last bid
and/or the only bid or not.

Thanks

Saul
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